
Woodland Camp First Responders 

                                       

Join the Woodland Camp First Responders 
The board of Directors voted to form a First Responder group at the December Association 

meeting. Owen Burgin Volunteered to initiate the formation of this group.  The first step in 

this process is to see if any Association members are interested in volunteering their time 

to provide basic first aid to those in need. There is an application on the Web site. If you are 

interested, please fill it out and submit it. The application must be filled out completely if 

any areas are not filled out and signed it will not be accepted. 

 

Owen has been working with the Harrison County Emergency Management Director as well 

as the 5 local Fire Departments. He will work with them to establish protocols and 

procedures that the 1st Responders will perform.  He will post more information as it is 

available. There will be an information ZOOM meeting planned in the coming days. 

 

If you have an interest in helping others in a time of need then please consider signing up. 

There will be a few meetings that you have to attend and of course a willingness to drop 

everything and respond to calls for help. If you have first aid training and or a medical 

background that will be extremely helpful however there are many roles you can fill even if 

you do not have any medical training. 

 

If you have specific questions, please email Owen and he will answer them in a timely 

manner.  Have a great winter and be safe! 

 

Owen Burgin RN Email: oburgin@gmail.com 


